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Maths 
This week we have been looking at number 

lines up to 100.  

The children have been learning that number 

lines can have intervals of one or ten, they 

can have different start points and end points 

and you can also estimate numbers along 

them.  

 
  

English 
This week we have written a dinosaur 

inspired poem. We have been reading 

the story STOMP, Dinosaur, STOMP! 

Within the story there is lots of 

onomatopoeia, sounds written as 

words e.g. BANG, WHOOSH. The 

children have also been using 

alliteration to make their  

poems even better.  

Dates 
October 

Tues 10th- Hautbois meeting at 2:30 

Friday 13th – Premier Enrichment 

Tuesday 17th- Parents Evening 

Wednesday 18th- Parents Evening 

Friday 20th - Show Racism the Red Card 

Friday 20th – Fun Run  

Friday 20th- Last day 

Monday 30th- Back to School  

Phonics 
We have begun to recap over 

our Switch it Spell sounds: i, o, c  

& g.   

We have been spelling words  

such as icy, gold, city and gem.  

     

Hautbois Meeting 
On Tuesday 10th October at 2:30pm we will 

be holding a Hautbois meeting. This meeting 

will give you more information about our Year 

2 residential trip at the end of the school year 

as well as showing some videos and photos of 

previous trips so you can see what fun we 

have there!  

We sent a letter home to you this week. If you 

have any queries, please come see us. 

  

Mary Anning Storyteller 
We received a visit from Mandy who shared 

the incredible story of Mary Anning with us. 

She showed us how fossils were made and 

how Mary found them in Lyme Regis at 

such a young age. She also told us how 

Mary did not get the credit she deserved 

for her incredible discoveries.  

Spellings 

This week’s spellings are: find, told, nice, 

magic, does, goes, call, tall, small. You 

can find them on our 15th September 

Tapestry post. 

Art 

This week we created printing blocks 

using clay. The children used dinosaur 

footprints as a positive stencil to create 

negative stencils on clay blocks. 
 

This week’s book 

recommendation      


